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Dear Mr Khan

| write in response to your recent letter concerning the Inquiry into the 2009 Mt
Penny return to order.

In 2009 | certified that to the best of my knowledge searches had been conducted
and there was no documentation held by the Major Projects Coordination Branch
covered by the terms of the Standing Order 52 resolution. | have no reason now to
believe that the searches conducted at the time were not accurate and thorough.
Thank you for you invitation to provide a submission into the Inquiry.

Yours sincerely

Dianne Leeson
Assistant Director General
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